
Investment Fiji wishes to advise that effective from Monday, August 01, 
2022, all its functions and responsibilities will be mandated under the 
new Investment Act 2021 and Investment Fiji Act 2022. 

Following the transition, the agency will now no longer provide the 
following services: 

• Issuance of Foreign Investment Registration Certificate (FIRC) 

• Approval for any amendment or changes to FIRC and; 

• Progress report to Fijian Department of Immigration. 

 
As part of this exciting change, Investment Fiji will play an active role in 
promoting and facilitating both foreign and domestic investment and 
exports.   

We are exuberant about the new journey, which will place us in a 
strategic position to attract efficiency-seeking investment and export for 
Fiji's economic growth and prosperity. 

If you have any queries or challenges in regards to the transition, please 
feel free to get in touch with us via email: info@investmentfiji.org.fj or 
+679 3315988. 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

KAMAL CHETTY 

Chief Executive Officer 

mailto:info@investmentfiji.org.fj

